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Prof. Kulikov Petro 

Musiiovych, 

Rector of Kyiv 

National University of 

Construction and 

Architecture» 

(KNUCA)  

 

Dear Prof. Kulikov Petro Musiiovych ! 

 

The “International Secretariat of G-Global” (hereinafter - the Secretariat), 

Advisor to the United Nations Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) and the 

United Nations Conference on Trade and Development (UNCTAD), “Belt&Road” 

project partner, expresses its sincere gratitude to You and informs you of the 

following. 

Following the results of the II Bel and Road Forum, the International Project 

"G-Global" became one of the Main international partners of the Belt and Road 

project. Moreover, the initiatives of the G-Global project (the Global Silk Road Prize 

and the Global Silk Road Forum – Mayors Forum) were included in the Final 

Document of the II Belt and Road Forum, which was signed by the Leaders of 37 

states. 

In order to implement the points of the Final Document of the II Belt and Road 

Forum, the Representative Office of the International Secretariat of G-Global was 

opened as an International Organization in Haikou, Hainan Province, China, and the 

news portal G-Global is operating on the Chinese platform WeChat.  

On June 6, 2021, the Secretariat together with the China Silk Road Group 

(strategic partner of the Secretariat in the PRC) held the opening ceremony of the 

Nursultan Nazarbayev Science and Innovation Laboratory in Nanjing (PRC).  

At this event, the signing ceremony of an addendum to the memorandum of 

cooperation between the Secretariat and the China Silk Road Group was held, within 

the framework of which it is planned to open three scientific and innovative 

laboratories of Nursultan Nazarbayev in major cities of China. Taking into account 

the high status of the G-Global project (International partner of the Belt and Road 

project), the main goal of the scientific and innovative laboratories is to conduct 

large-scale research to effectively connect the Belt and Road and Nurly Zhol projects 

through the use of artificial intelligence technologies and blockchain.   

It is important to note that on November 2021, the Secretariat, China Silk Road 



Group, Central Southern University (PRC) and 5 universities of Central Asia and the 

South Caucasus will hold the opening ceremony of Nursultan Nazarbayev laboratory 

in Changsha (PRC). The main goal of the laboratory will be scientific and innovative 

research in the field of mechanical engineering, mining and railways.  

Taking into account the above, we are delighted to invite You to support the 

scientific and educational potential of the work of the laboratory of Nursultan 

Nazarbayev in the city of Changsha (PRC).   

 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Head of the Secretariat S. Nugerbekov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PIC: Akkazenov A. 

tel: +7 777 867 8335 

e-mail:a.akkazenov@group-global.org 
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